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SPRINGFIELD – Ed Gray, Alton School District Board of Education Member, was 
named a “Master Board Member” by the Illinois Association of School Boards (IASB) 
during their Fall Division Meeting hosted earlier this month.



The IASB’s Master Board Member Program is established to “recognize the time and 
effort devoted to the leadership activities and service to the public education 
community.” Specifically, school board members must attend numerous activities, 
meetings and trainings to receive the status of Master Board Member.

Gray has served for over 14 years on the Alton Board of Education in various capacities 
including Board President and Finance Committee Chairman. Additionally, he is active 
in a number of community organizations contributing countless hours of volunteer 
service including many that support District #11 students and families.

According to Mark Cappel, Superintendent of Schools, Gray’s contributions to the 
district are significant. “Ed’s years of service on the board and his dedication to the 
students in our district are both respected and admired. He is very dedicated to both our 
students and communities.”


